Proposed 
Message to 44 Rural Access Hospital Administrators from Sara Bollinger
Dear ____________
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you know, the NYS Association for Rural Health (NYSARH) is administering the supplemental appropriation for Rural Access Hospitals this year.  In conjunction with this responsibility, we request your input.
NYSARH sends a group of representatives from New York to the NRHA Policy Institute https://www.ruralhealthweb.org/events/event-details?eventId=17 every year.
Last year we met with representatives of every Upstate Congressmember as well as Senators Schumer and Gillibrand.  Several appointments included the Congressmember him/herself.  https://nysarh.org/blog/2019/02/19/nysarh-in-action-nrhas-rural-health-policy-institute-in-washington/
NYSARH is sending a delegation again in February 2020.  We want to accurately represent the needs and issues of Rural Hospitals.  
Please take a few minutes to complete this 7-question survey to guide our work on your behalf.
The link is HERE _______________________________________
Thank you.
 

